## Blog Feb 25 HOA Meeting March 18

I'd to share with you the following information about an event, March 18, Aurora, to be conducted by the Colorado HOA Information Office and Resource Center. This is directly from their office (see attachment). If you can make this event it would be appreciated. There is a public comment component of this meeting. Your opportunity to vent on your HOA issues, frustrations (courteously), problems, and what you like (or would like to change) about the HOA living environment. Your comments concerning the lack of effective enforcement on HOA legislation can also be voiced. Speak up about property management companies and your thoughts on licensing and regulating their industry and their relationship to HOA Boards. The turnout we had at the HOA Town Hall Meeting was very impressive and I know got the attention of many State representatives. Yes, public turnout does help! I ask for your help in contacting your local press/media to show up at this event.

I understand as much as anyone that the "system" for change in HOA legislation is slow and difficult and muddied by opposing forces and their lobbying efforts. However, strong public showings at these types of events and writing our legislators and the HOA Office are our main tools for influence. Please invite your friends and neighbors and post the attached announcement in your clubhouse. I will be informing Gary Kujawski, HOA Information Officer and host of this event that our group will be apprised of this meeting and they should prepare for a larger than ordinarily expected attendance.

I'll be sending out a reminder or two to all members. Thanks again to all of you and if you can make this meeting it would be greatly appreciated. The timing of this meeting could coincide with votes on HOA legislative proposals so a good turn out could be very helpful. I'll also develop another flyer you can post in your club house with reference to our organization but for right now the attached is fine. Thanks to all of you whom without we would not have an HOA citizen movement from the homeowner's perspective.